
 

 
 
 

Annual Membership Meeting 
Mount Royal Airpark Pavilion 

109 Airport Drive 
Crescent City, FL 32112 

March 23, 2024 
10:00 AM 

 
PROPERTY OWNER PROXY 

Return on or before March 21, 2024, at 5:00 p.m. 

Section 720.306, Florida Statutes, authorizes members the right to vote in person or by proxy on business 
discussed at the annual membership meeting. To be valid, the proxy must be dated, state the date, time, and 
place of the meeting for which it was given, and be signed by the authorized person who executed the proxy. 
The proxy is effective only for the specific meeting given. The proxy automatically expires two months from its 
date of execution unless otherwise specified in the proxy and may be revoked at any time at the pleasure of the 
person who executes it. The Property Owner Proxy may be used to establish a quorum so the meeting can be 
conducted. 
 
The proxy allows you to appoint another person to vote on your behalf in the event you are unable to attend 
the meeting. You may appoint the secretary of the association (or if the secretary is unable to attend, any 
person the secretary designates), or you may appoint any other person who will be attending the meeting.  
 
I, hereby, appoint the following Proxy. 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________,  

[Enter the Name of the Proxy] 
 
The Proxy I have selected is authorized to do the following. Choose ONE. 
� I am authorizing my Proxy to vote on ALL matters. 
� I am authorizing my Proxy to vote ONLY for the election of the Board of Directors. 
� I am NOT authorizing my Proxy to vote for the election of the Board of Directors. I am returning my 

ballot by mail. 
 
Members Signature: _________________________________________ Date: __________ 
 
Member Name: ________________________________________ 
Member Address: ______________________________________ 
E-Mail Address(s): ______________________________________ 
Telephone Number(s): ___________________________________ 
Lot Number(s): _________________________________________  
Total Number of Votes: _______________________ 

 
PROPERTY OWNERS’ ASSOCIATION 

109 Airport Drive 
Crescent City, Florida   32112 



2024 ELECTION BALLOT 

FOR MEMBERS UNABLE TO ATTEND THE MEETING 

Return on or before March 21, 2024, at 5:00 p.m. 

The Mount Royal Airpark Property Owners’ Association has two open seats for 
the Board of Directors for the fiscal year 2024 to 2027, and two candidates have 
been nominated. If you cannot attend the meeting, you may return the ballot 
and your signed proxy in the self-addressed stamped envelope. To ensure the 
validity of your ballot, please select ONLY 2 candidates. The top two candidates 
with the most votes will be elected. 

LIST OF CANDIDATES (ONLY VOTE FOR 2) Please see Candidates’ 
Highlights and Experiences for more information on each candidate. 

LIST OF CANDIDATES (ONLY VOTE FOR 2) Please see Candidates’ 
Highlights and Experiences for more information on each candidate.

 David Johnston
 Monique Glaize
 Write-In Candidate(s): ________________________________________

VOTER INFORMATION
Please complete the following information. This is for recording purposes. Your 
vote will remain confidential.

Property Owner Signature: ______________________________________
Property Owner Name: _________________________________________
Lot Numbers: ______ (Votes)



 

Mount Royal Airpark Property Owners’ Association 

2024 Candidate Highlights and Experiences 

 

The Mount Royal Airpark Property Owners’ Association has two candidates 
running for the two Board of Directors positions for the fiscal year 2024 to 
2027. If you are returning your Election Ballot by mail, be sure you vote for two.  

Here is a brief introduction. 

Monique Glaize 

My name is Monique, and I have been residing with my husband, Bobby, in 
Mount Royal Airpark since 2017. I am currently serving as the Secretary / 
Treasurer of the Mount Royal Airpark Property Owners' Association. With over 
20 years of management experience, I have established accounting and 
budgetary best practices to meet the community's financial needs. My 
attention to detail has allowed me to provide guidance to the board in the best 
interest of the community. 

David Johnston 

My wife Rosemarie and I moved to Mount Royal in 2020 after retiring. 
Following the resignation of John Drago, I was appointed by the President to 
complete his term as a director. I have been working as a pilot for 44 years and 
recently retired from UPS where I served as a Boeing 747 Captain for 24 years. 
We adore our neighborhood and neighbors and would like to contribute 
towards keeping it as one of the most pristine airparks in the southeast. 

 




